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CANADIAN IMPERIAL VENTURE CORP. 
 

 

CANCELLATION OF PRIVATE PLACEMENT 

 

TSXV: CQV.H August 22, 2017 

 

Vancouver, BC – Canadian Imperial Venture Corp. (the “Company”) announces that the 

proposed private placement of 7,894,735 units at $0.095 per unit announced on June 14, 2017 

will not be proceeding.  

 
 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD:  

Laurie Sadler 
CEO 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


